
District 202E Youth Environment Award Competition
We welcome entries from the District’s schools, playcentres and youth groups to enter our annual Youth 
Environment Award competition.

The winning entry will receive the Kaikoura Lions Club Shield to hold for a year,  accompanied by a 1 st place monetary
prize of $300; 2nd place will receive a certificate and $200; 3rd place receiving  a certificate and $100.
Some ideas for entries many include: 

 clean-up of a local eye-sore.
 energy or water saving project within your school.
 anti-pollution display/presentation at local mall or community centre.
 assisting DOC with a local project in aim of rejuvenating native flora and fauna.
 mural on school or within local area.
 a recycling or waste minimisation project.
 research project based on environmental health.

Local judges from the surrounding Lion’s clubs will come to your school to view your project, with aspects of the 
judging criteria being based upon the following.

The judging success criteria will consist of:
 25% Planning and Design – this may include initial conceptual plans or concept development, school/centre/

youth group and community feedback/surveys, design layout and consideration, etc.
 25% Environmental impact – how does this project benefit your local school/centre/group and/or 

community, long term benefits, low impact on environment, supportive of energy resource renewal, etc.
 10% Report Presentation – this may be compiled as written entries (diary/journals of project) or a visual 

representation of project with assorted media (photos, video, social media account links), planning 
timetables and schedules, etc.

 40% Outcome – final project outcome may be shown as completed mural, garden area, before/after 
portfolio, environmental benefits of project, long-term community/environmental impact etc.

All entries are to be sent/scanned to the Youth Chair with the closing date of  31st October 2020.  
Judging will take place toward the end of November, with awards presented by the 15 th of December 2020.
Please ensure that images/recordings/files are of a size that enables them to be shared via email or shared via 
Google Drive.
All entries must be put forward by a Lion/Lioness club, with all entry information sent to the Youth Chair via the 
sponsoring club.  No correspondence/entries will be received after the closing date.  
Please contact the Youth Chair for any queries or further information.

Please send/scan the completed form to:
Lions District 202E Youth Chair

Mrs Rebecca Baynton
26 Hawkhurst Road, Lyttelton, CHCH 8082

202e.youth@lionsclubs.org.nz
021 0242 4179

mailto:202e.youth@lionsclubs.org.nz

